NEWS AND INFORMATION FROM LIVING OUR FAITH



UU College of Social Justice

The UU College of Social Justice has had a busy winter, successfully running four back-to-back programs to Haiti, India, and the Southwest border. Spring and summer are right around the corner, and we've got justice programs for everyone! To read more about these programs, click here.

Move to Amend Meeting in Sudbury

The next meeting of the NorthWest Move to Amend group will be Sunday, March 29, 1:30-3:30 at the Goodnow Library in Sudbury. Money is not free speech and corporations are not people entitled to the guaranteed human rights in the U.S. Constitution. At the moment money dictates what happens in D.C. Our state legislators are on board in large numbers. But we should work to pass the We The People Bill through the Massachusetts legislature. Four states have so far passed a call for this plus a call for an amendment convention and NH has passed the call through the NH house. The momentum is increasing.

MIRA (Massachusetts Immigrant and Refugee Advocacy Coalition) has these openings: Jobs: Field Organizer and NAIP (New American Integration Program) Americarp; Internships-community organizing, communications, citizenship program; citizenship, legal, fundraising and development;

and many other volunteer opportunities.

See the Faith In Action bulletin board in the Parish Hall and <<u>www.MIRACoaalition.org</u>> for more information.